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The applicants also seek to revise the inclusion criteria, to include babies admitted within the 
NNAP reporting calendar year, instead of including babies discharged within the calendar year. 
 
 
Confidentiality Advice Team advice  
 
The amendment requested was considered by the Confidentiality Advic
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